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As pioneers in the field of Traumatic Brain Injury (TBI) and Acquired Brain Injury (ABI) treatment, we 
are dedicated to revolutionizing the care we provide to clients facing these challenging conditions. 
We understand the complexities of TBI and ABI cases and the critical role that personal injury 
attorneys play in advocating for their clients. Our expertise, coupled with a compassionate approach, 
ensures that we not only deliver exceptional treatment but also support your eƯorts in securing the 
best outcomes for your clients. 
 
At Speech Therapy Associates, we specialize in comprehensive cognitive-linguistic assessment and 
treatment for individuals who have experienced traumatic brain injuries. Our experienced Speech 
Pathologists are adept at addressing memory deficits, verbal expression diƯiculties, and other 
cognitive challenges that arise after a TBI/ABI. We conduct thorough evaluations to accurately assess 
and understand each client's cognitive functioning, enabling us to tailor evidence-based treatment 
plans that promote improvement in cognitive skills and enhance quality of life. 
 
We are committed to establishing strong partnerships with legal and medical professionals to ensure 
that your clients receive the comprehensive cognitive assessments and treatments they deserve. By 
collaborating, we can eƯectively aid individuals with traumatic brain injuries in navigating the legal 
and medical aspects of their recovery journey. Barbara and I are eager to develop relationships with 
your oƯice and to be the resource your practice seeks for your clients. We work with a variety of Lien 
Companies that provide services to our clients, alleviating any financial burden associated with 
treatment. 
 
If you or your clients require expert cognitive evaluation and treatment services, please do not 
hesitate to reach out. We are here to discuss how we can support your clients in achieving optimal 
cognitive functioning and overall well-being. 
 
Thank you for considering Speech Therapy Associates as a vital resource for your clients. We look 
forward to the opportunity to collaborate and provide specialized care for individuals following 
traumatic brain injuries. 
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